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First Ever Student Chapter Impact Grants Awarded 

The CPNP Foundation is pleased to announce the selection of three CPNP Student Chapters for the first ever Student 

Chapter Impact Grant Awards! The Foundation Board is pleased to support significant community projects being 

implemented by three CPNP Student Chapters. Thank you to all of the chapters who applied and congratulations to the 

selected schools! 

Grantees include: 

Project: Access to Inclusive & Culturally Competent Mental Healthcare in Pharmacy Students & Residents 

Student Chapter: University of North Carolina (UNC) 

Grant Amount: $4,000 

 

Project: Assessment of college students' attitudes and knowledge on opioid overdose and naloxone education and 

evaluating the effectiveness of a new naloxone distribution program (NaloxoneSC) at the University of Southern 

California 

Student Chapter: University of Southern California (USC) 

Grant Amount: $1,000 

 

Project: Improving Student Access to Counseling and Psychological Services (CAPS) 

Student Chapter: Purdue University 

Grant Amount: $1,000 

Grant recipients were also awarded $500 each toward registration and travel to the 2022 College of Psychiatric and 

Neurologic Pharmacists (CPNP) Annual Meeting in San Antonio, Texas, where the projects will be featured at the CPNP 

Foundation booth and during the Student Chapter meeting on Sunday, April 24, 2022. Project results will be posted online 

at cpnpf.org/grants/studentchapterimpact when they become available. 
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